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LAST WEEK:  Last week Jason Di Fraia, VP of Marketing for New Hope Mills spoke. 
 
THIS WEEK:  BEAK AND SKIFF REMINDER- This Thursday 10/24 we are meeting at Beak 
and Skiff which is located on Route 80 just off Route 20 about 12 miles east of Skaneateles. The 
program will begin at 6 PM sharp followed by dinner at about 6:45. The cost for the dinner is $14 and 
it would be appreciated if you brought the correct change. We look forward to a great turn out based 
on those who have signed up. It will be fun!  
 
NEXT WEEK:  Next week our meeting will be held in the Waterman Elementary School so we 
can fully participate in the Halloween Party.  Please report to Waterman for your work assignment. 
 
FOUNDATION UPDATE:  Goals for this year are as follows: 
                Rotary Foundation 2013-14 Goal:                              $6,100 
                Contributions to date                                                   $   330 
                Percent of goal achieved                                                   5.4% 
 
                Polio Eradication 2013-14 Goal:                                $2,000 
                Contributions to date                                                           0 
     Percent of goal received      0 
Our annual drive for Rotary Foundation contributions begins in just a few weeks, but 
remember you can contribute at any time to help our club achieve its portion of the global 
$100 Every Rotarian Every Year goal. 
 
Rotary International - Rotary United Nations Day 
Saturday, November 2, 2013 - 9:30 a.m. to 4:30 p.m. 
UN Headquarter, New York City 
 
Advance registration is necessary and it is suggested that you do this ASAP. Cost is US $45. 
including a box lunch.  You can register for the Saturday meeting on line at: 
https://www.eventbrite.com/event/762262641 
NOTE: UN tours are not available on Saturday, so those interested in this should do so on Friday 
morning.  Accommodation is expensive in NYC. There are more economical hotels across the river 
about 30 minute bus ride away. Many stay at the Quality Inn or Marriott Hotel in Lyndhurst, NJ and 
save over $100 per night. Or if flying, the Comfort Inn in Queens is convenient to a subway location. 
 
Rotary Leadership Institute  
Deborah A. Glisson, DGE Rotary Leadership Institute District Chair  

The Rotary Leadership Institute will be held at the Vernon-Verona-Sherrill High School on 
Saturday, October 26th. To register, visit www.RLINEA.org as soon as possible if you plan 
to attend. Anyone wishing to participate must be registered at least ten days prior to the 
Institute. Also, please be aware that if you have completed all levels of the Rotary 
Leadership Institute, you should definitely pursue the graduate level this year regardless of 
whether you have experienced the graduate level in prior Rotary Leadership Institute 
sessions. The current graduate level focuses on the history of Rotary and Diversity in 
Rotary!  
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ROTARY EXCHANGE STUDENTS & HOST FAMILY:     
Our Inbound Students: 
Soeren Heyber - Germany.  Hosted by Bill and Renee Dwyer 
Fabiana Zedeno Proano Valentina(Fabiana) - Ecuador.  Hosted by Kevin and Kelly Daley 
Natnicha Padungpattanodom(Bam Bam) - Thailand.  Hosted by Jim and Emily Gregg 
Our Outbound Students: 
Meghan Dwyer - Italy 
Ella DeFalco - Netherlands 
Ty Winkelman - France 
Ryan Barbour - Thailand 
Mariah MaCarron - Finland 
 
MAKEUPS:  Remember to report your “make ups” to Skip Plank ASAP.  You can email him at fplank@verizon.net    
It is important to report the work you are doing and the time you are putting in.  
 

CELEBRATIONS:   
Rotary Anniversaries in October:  Peter Adams (4th). 
 
Rotary Birthdays in October:  Brad McLennan (22nd), Peter Adams (27th), Seb Bentivegna (30th), Al Coates (31st). 
 
SETUP – 50/50 – Ticket Sales – Pledge of Allegiance – Invocation:   

 

October 24th  Set-up-50/50-Ticket Sales Steve Schwartz, Cheryl Silvestrini 
 Pledge of Allegiance Bill Stevens 
 Invocation Amy Tormey 
October 31st     Set-up-50/50-Ticket Sales None this week.  Report to Waterman 
 Pledge of Allegiance School for your work assignment with  
 Invocation The Halloween Party. 

                                       
               Be courteous & get a replacement if you won’t be available for your assignment please! 
 
 

To see pictures of these students, go to the website -  
http://www.skaneatelesrotary.org/Skan Rotary/Youth Exchange.html


